
What's Happening
Happy spring! Thank you to all of the individuals and businesses that supported

the mentoring program at our Limestone Brewers fundraiser on March 16th by
donating auction items and/or attending. Because of your generosity were were

able to raise $3,025!  On March 21st we held the first of our quarterly mentor
support groups. Attendees learned about stages of mentoring relationships and
developmental relationships, and enjoyed time connecting with other mentors.
The next support group will take place in June. This month we will be hosting

our annual mentor/mentee group bowling outing. This is always a popular
event! See below for details.

If you are interested in joining the fun and comradery that comes with being a
Bridges Mentor, contact Nicole at (641)732-3566.

Logs need to include the date(s) of
meeting, length of time, description
of activities. Fill out the web form,
or email to Nicole at:
mcbridgesmentoringprogram.com 
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Mentors, Don't Forget!
Match Activity Logs are due
monthly

Bridges Mentoring Program

http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/
http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/match-activity-logs


Event Info.

Bridges Mentoring Program
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http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/
https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=7701352.d3ff9bf

